
 

VIDYA PRASARAK MANDAL’S 
 Sou. Anandibai Keshav Joshi English Medium School, Thane

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are delighted to announce that admission notice of Nursery and Junior 
KG for the Academic Year 2025-2026 is now available on our websites: 
www.vpmthane.org and www.akjoshischool.com. 
 
At Sou. A. K. Joshi English Medium School, we are dedicated to fostering a 
positive learning environment that honors the individuality of every child. 
Our mission is to help young learners reach their full potential—
academically, morally, physically, and socially. We focus on nurturing 
good human beings who excel in various fields of activity. 
 
We assure parents that your child will embark on their educational 
journey in a safe and stress-free environment. We are excited to welcome 
our new batch of students! 
 
Warm regards, 
 


